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13 March 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
DM No. 2486 , s. 2024

SUBMISSION OF FEEDBACK AND RECOMMENDATIONS ON THE IMPLEMENTATION
OF CATCH-UP FRIDAYS

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
Elementary and Secondary Teachers
All Others Concerned

1. With reference to RM No. 173, s. 2024 which is also known as Submission of Feedback
and Recommendations on the Implementation of Catch-Up Fridays, SDO-Quezon
through Curriculum Implementation Division - Instructional Management Section,
reiterates the submission of the said report to seek firsthand feedback and

recommendations about the program.

2. Principals/School Heads/Teacher-in-charge, teachers and other concerned shall submit
the School Consolidated Report using the attached template through this email:
feedback.catchupfridayv@deped.gov.ph on or before March 15, 2024.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

ROMMEL C. BAUTISTA, CESO /
Schools Division Superintende
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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
Region IV-A
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF QUEZON PROVINCE

Enclosure to DM No. @" , s. 2024

CONSOLIDATED REPORT ON COMMENTS AND RECOMMENDATIONS ON THE
IMPLEMENTATION OF CATCH-UP FRIDAYS

School: School ID No.
School Head: Contact Number:
DepEd PPAs FEEDBACK/COMMENTS RECOMMENDATIONS

Catch-Up Fridays

* Add columns when necessary

Prepared by:

School Head

Noted:

Public Schools District Supervisor
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Bepartment of Education CLMD'RN-2023-173
REGION IV-A CALABARZON

08 March 2024
Regional Memorandum

No.1735.2024

FEEDBACK AND RECOMMENDATIONS ON THE
IMPLEMENTATION OF CATCH-UP FRIDAYS

To Schools Division Superintendents

1. Relative to the Memorandum dated March 1, 2024, from Undersecretary and
Chief of Stafl Michael Wesley T. Poa, the Department of Education would like
to seek firsthand feedback and recommendations from the implementation of
Catch-Up Fridays.

2. Principal/school heads/tecachers-in-charge, teachers and all other concerned
shall submit their comments and recommendations through this email:

feedback.catchupfridayw deped.gov.ph.

3. Immediate and widest dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

E, CESO II
A;; Regional Director %1
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